
 

School Parking & Traffic Information 

The safety of our children in our first priority.   

OUR CIRCLE DRIVE IN FRONT OF TEMPLE (ON HAPP) IS NEEDED FOR EMERGENCIES SO NEVER 
DROP CHILDREN OFF OR PARK IN OUR FRONT CIRCLE. 

 Traffic guards are on duty during school hours to protect our children. 

• For pick up and drop off (drivers remain in car): use the South Lot. Cars circle around the 
perimeter of the lot counter clockwise and line up next to the sidewalk at the school entrance. 

• To park your car and walk children into the temple: Use the North Lot. (Never do drop off or 
pick up in the North Lot.) 
 
Once school begins, our parking and carpool guidelines go into effect. THIS INFORMATION IS 
APPLICABLE FOR ALL CONGREGANTS. 

DROP OFF AND PICK UP DO’S 

• PLEASE DO drop off or pick up your children using the carpool line in the South Lot.  
o Carpool Line Rules 

▪ To avoid a back-up on Happ Road, we often direct cars to form two lines 
in the south lot. The two lines merge to one on approach to the sidewalk. 

▪ Pull all the way forward next to the sidewalk. 
▪ Children enter cars on the passenger side ONLY.  
▪ Once all children are safely in the car, carefully pull out to the left and 

leave the lot. 
▪ Children are not allowed to run to cars that are not along the sidewalk or 

too far back in line. Loading cars far back in line keeps traffic from moving 
forward.  

• PLEASE DO drop off or pick up your children by parking in the north lot and coming into 
the building.  

Please follow these guidelines for the safety of our cherished children and your own sanity, our 
treasured parents.  


